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Howard W. B--4:er
Patent Co~~
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Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Howard:

Enclosed is a copy of the Subcommittee's published hearings on the
Patent Term Restoration Act of 1981.

Although the legislation was not enacted during the 97th Congress, the
Committee and many individuals such as yourself worked long and hard to
create this record and a first rate piece of legislation. The bill
undoubtedly will achieve the recognition it deserves by enactment into
law at some point in the future.

As the Subcommittee counsel chiefly responsible for advising House
Members on the bill, I want to thank you for your forbearance, patience
and effort in working with me on the project.

I regret to say that the matter will now be in other hands, as I am
leaving the Committee to join the Washington law firm of Swidler,
Berlin and Strelow, effective January 13. My new address will be
1000 Thomas Jefferson Place, N.W., Suite 500, Washington, D.C. 20007
(Tel. 342-5500).

If ever I can be of help to you in the future, don't hesitate to call.

cz:::ours

,

BRUCE A. LEHMAN
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